



Dear Championship Attendees,

Because you are registered on the Hotel Travel Package, we wanted to remind you that you will be staying at **Disney's All-Star Movies Resort.** If you have received any correspondence that says Pop Century, disregard it and know that you will be at Disney's All-Star Movies Resort.

We think you'll love staying at this newly renovated Disney Resort hotel that shares the spotlight with whimsical, larger-than-life décor as you headline your own all-star adventure.

If you have any questions, please email nhscc@varsity.com.

See you soon!

